
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Spring Newsletter 2025 – Number 1                                                                  02 January 2025 

Dear Parents  

 

The Spring term calendar is already filling up and it promises to be another busy term filled with lots 

going on. Teaching staff have an INSET day on Monday 06 January and will be attending a 

conference in Truro about AI in Education.  

 

We look forward to welcoming the children back to school on Tuesday 07January. 

 

Swimming – Tuesday 07 to Friday 10 January 

 

Class 2 & Class 3 will be swimming each afternoon at Camelford Leisure Centre next week.  

Children will be travelling by coach and will return back to school for usual pick -up at 15.15. 

 

Please ensure children bring their swimming kit every day. 

 

Parent Support Advisor 

 

We’re now taking bookings for appointments with our Parent Support Advisor, Charlene Roberts 

who will be visiting school on Monday 13 January.  

Please contact Jeanette to book in. 

 

 

Mental Health Support Team (MHST) workshops for parents 

 

The MHST are offering free Parent/Carer Workshops which are set to run through January 2025. 

These are one-off, one hour long, online workshops with Mental Health Practitioners. These are 

open to everybody; people do not need to have a mental health need to join. 

  

Parents/carers can sign up using the links below: 

 

13 – 16 Jan Worry Workshop - https://forms.office.com/e/YR5MeEwtEF 

20 – 23 Jan: Resilience Workshop - https://forms.office.com/e/TE2UmBZrHK 

27 – 30 Jan: Behaviour Workshop - https://forms.office.com/e/1PwGDXSQ40 

03 – 06 Feb: Sleep Workshop - https://forms.office.com/e/7ac7qHLPhc 

 

A Teams link will be emailed to parent/carers from MHST for each workshop prior to the workshop 

taking place. 

 

 

Best wishes for 2025! 

Sara Haden      
Headteacher 
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E-mail: secretary@boscastle.cornwall.sch.uk 
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